
 
Welcome to 

 

GRINER CHURCH 

 
September 5, 2021 

9:30 Worship / Offering 
Message 

Announcements / Testimonies 
Prayers for needs / Closing 

 
 
 

Youth Group Bible Study - 1st & 3rd Wednesday, 6:30 
Parking Lot Praise and Worship – 2nd Saturday of each Month, 7:00 

 
 

Griner Church 
           12418 County Road 20 – Middlebury IN 46540 
          Church Phone:  574.825.5641 
             Online Live Streaming:  grinerchurch.com 
 

 
         Leader of Worship, Jared Bontrager  574-238-3046 
 
 
                                               Elder  Team  

        Robert Riegsecker  574.536.6650 Maynard Miller  260.463.6569 
       Lilly Riegsecker  574.536.7465 Shay Miller  260.463.6195   
       Steve Chupp  574.536.8569 Chris Slabach  574.536.9526 
       Clara Helmuth  260.350.2852 Wanita Slabach  574.596.2122 
                   
 
                         >>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 
                                   Caring About People Ministries (CAP) 

             12418 County Road 20 – Middlebury IN 46440 
 

                                         574.536.5424 
                caringaboutpeopleministries@gmail.com 
 

                         >>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 
 

    
  

Announcements 
                      

 The Bible in 90 Days:  Have you started your reading program?  If you 
 did not yet pick one up, there are copies in the mail slot (in the column 
 closest to the North door.)  Please help yourself to a copy.  Enjoy 
 reading the Word of God. 
 
The Crusades for Christ Board is grateful for the first fundraiser for 
Griner’s work/Mission in Ghana, West Africa.  Dennis and his brother 
will be making BBQ chicken and baked beans for Sunday, September 26, 
along with “carry-in” help from all of you…please bring salads and/or 
desserts.  We will put a sign-up sheet on the round table starting 
September 12.  Is God asking you to be the next person to help do 
another fundraiser?  Let one of the Board Members know if God is 
asking you to be that person so plans can move forward. 
 
THANK YOU. . .  We are very thankful to be home!  Thank you so much 
for your love and those that took Chloe in, and for your prayers.  God is 
so faithful and we want to continue trusting Him!  May God bless all of 
you!     Love - Buddy, Ruby, and Chloe 
 
 
I Peter 2:9-10 
  Several images are used in the Bible to describe the Church: 
  The Body of Christ, the elect, the house of God, the saints.  One of the 
  most meaningful expressions the Bible uses is “the people of God.” 
   
  The Church is not a building; it is not the clergy; it is not an abstract 
  institution – it is the people of God.                                  - R.C.Sproul 

 
 

  Birthdays Upcoming Events  

Wayne Petersheim 09/06 September 11: Parking Lot Praise and Prayer 
 September 24-25:  Michiana Relief Sale 

 September 26:  Fellowship Meal: Raising funds 
 For Griner’s Mission work in Ghana, West Africa  
  `  
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